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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT

On-Market Share Buy-Back - Clarification

The Company refers to its Appendix 3C announcement of a proposed on-market share buy-back
lodged on 17 April 2012.

The Company advises that the stock-broker who will be acting on the Company’s behalf in
conducting the buy-back was incorrectly stated.

The Company will advise the name of the broker when their engagement has been confirmed.
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